
Hi Sycamore Class,  

I bet it’s weird seeing my face and hearing my voice again! I 
just wanted to send a little message to say I’m really 
missing you all but I’ve enjoyed seeing what you’ve been 
getting up to on Class Dojo so thank you for sharing that 
with me. Don’t worry of some days you get loads done and 
other days you get nothing done; it’s all about balance and 
making sure you’re happy and healthy is more important! � I 
also want to say a BIG THANK YOU to your parents as this 
hasn’t been easy. 

It looks like we might be back together soon so I’m looking 
forward to seeing all of your faces and giving you some high 
fives from two meters away. For now, remember I’m always 
available on class dojo for you to send me any questions and 
keep sharing what you’ve been getting up to. Here’s a little 
bit of what I’ve been getting up to…  


